From: dig-comments@list.nist.gov on behalf of IGUCHI Yosuke

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 1:39 PM

To: dig-comments@nist.gov

Subject: [dig-comments] necessary to periodical change password

Dear NICT Team,

I am IT support guy. It is necessary to periodical change password.

Mosts of common people save a password in a browser and they do not understand its advantage and disadvantage(risk). And they forget they saved a password in a browser. This is usual. People know tech thing far less than we expect.

In such as realistic condition. keeping password permanently is too risky than a reasonable theory. People drop their PC with saved password. This is easily happen in a common people.

I think, the reality sometimes requires redundancy and inefficiency. So conclusion, password needs to change periodically.

*This e-mail is a comment for this entry "06. Shall not require users to change passwords periodically." https://pages.nist.gov/800-63-4/sp800-63b.html

Best Regards,

Yosuke

To unsubscribe from this group, send email to dig-comments+unsubscribe@list.nist.gov

View this message at https://list.nist.gov/dig-comments
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to DIG-Comments+unsubscribe@list.nist.gov.